

City of Barrie

70 Collier Street P.O. Box 400 Barrie. ON L4M 4T5

Final - Final Community Safety Committee

Wednesday, May 7, 2025 5:00 PM Council Chamber

COMMUNITY SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT For Consideration by General Committee on May 28, 2025.

The meeting was called to order by Chair, Councillor S. Morales at 5:01 p.m. The following were in attendance for the meeting:

Present: 3 - Deputy Mayor, R. Thomson

Chair - Councillor S. Morales

Councillor, A. Courser

Absent: 1 - Mayor, A. Nuttall

ALSO PRESENT:

Councillor, C. Riepma

Councillor, C. Nixon

Councillor, AM. Kungl

Councillor, N. Nigussie

Councillor, G. Harvey

Councillor, J. Harris

Councillor, B. Hamilton

STAFF:

Chief Administrative Officer, M. Prowse

City Clerk/Director of Legislative and Court Services, W. Cooke

Deputy City Clerk, T. Macdonald

Director of Legal Services, I. Peters

Director of Operations, D. Friary

Director of Recreation and Culture Services, K. Datema

Executive Director of Development Services, M. Banfield

Fire Chief, K. White

General Manager of Access Barrie, R. James-Reid

General Manager of Community and Corporate Services, J. Schmidt

General Manager of Infrastructure and Growth Management, B. Araniyasundaran

Legislative Coordinator, D. Glenn

Senior Policy Advisor and Special Projects Coordinator, E. Chappell

Service Desk Specialist, K. Kovacs.

The Community Safety Committee met and reports as follows:

SECTION "A"

OPEN DELEGATION BY BRYAN FLANNERY REGARDING PLANNED IMPLEMENTATION OF NO PARKING SIGNS ON GREER STREET

Bryan Flannery, 63 Greer Street, provided an open delegation regarding the planned implementation of no parking signs on Greer Street. Mr. Flannery addressed concerns related to the impact this change will have on residents, particularly given the high density nature of the street and the limited alternative parking options available.

The Community Safety Committee met and recommends adoption of the following recommendation(s):

SECTION "B"

PLANNED IMPLEMENTATION OF NO PARKING SIGNS ON GREER STREET

That notwithstanding by-law 2020-107 the matter of no parking on Greer Street be referred to the Parking Ad-Hoc Advisory Committee and that installation of bike lanes and enforcement of no parking on Greer Street not commence until the Parking Ad-Hoc Advisory Committee has made a recommendation on this matter.

This matter was recommend (Section "B") to General Committee for consideration of adoption at its meeting to be held on 5/28/2025.

SECTION "C"

TRAFFIC CALMING POLICY PRESENTATION

Jaime Garcia representative from CIMA+ provided a presentation regarding the Traffic Calming Policy.

Mr. Garcia discussed slides concerning the following topics:

City of Barrie Page 2

- Background information on Traffic Calming;
- Types of Traffic Calming Measures: Horizontal Deflections;
- Types of Traffic Calming Measures: Vertical Deflections;
- · Types of Traffic Calming Measures: Minor Adjustments; and
- Traffic Calming Implementation Process.

Members of Committee asked a number of questions and received responses.

REPORT OF THE COMMUNITY SAFETY AND WELL-BEING ADVISORY COMMITTEE DATED MARCH 25. 2025.

The Report of the Community Safety and Well-Being Committee dated March 25, 2025, is received.

REPORT OF THE COMMUNITY SAFETY AND WELL-BEING ADVISORY COMMITTEE DATED APRIL 22, 2025.

The Report of the Community Safety and Well-Being Committee dated April 22, 2025, is received.

MEMORANDUM FROM K. DATEMA, DIRECTOR OF RECREATION AND CULTURE SERVICES DATED MAY 7, 2025, REGARDING THE BRIGHT FUTURES BARRIE SUCCESSFUL APPLICANTS.

The memorandum from K. Datema dated May 7, 2025, regarding the Bright Futures Barrie Successful Applications, is received.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting adjourned at 6:36 p.m.

CHAIRMAN

City of Barrie Page 3